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March 2019 
 
To: 

From:  
Re: 

 
  
To whom it may concern, 

 

Fiber optics is very important with our efforts in attracting new business and industry to our area as locations 

with inadequate connectivity are passed over for projects requiring broadband. To have this service would give 
us the competitive edge over communities who do not. Moreover, if we lack fiber optics infrastructure we not 
only lose out on recruiting new business, we also will not attract more people to move to our area.  People want 

to live in a community that has this amenity. It also improves the manner in which health care and many public 
services are delivered. The difference in speed saves companies money and they want to come to a community 

where this is offered. It may be the only reason a company selects our area. We need to take the lead to make 
that happen.   

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Becky Allgood, Executive Director 

Wilton Development Corporation     
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